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November 27, 1995

Dear Tommy Wu,

CONGRATULATIONS!

You have successfully completed the Judges Certification Exam for the Ice Skating Institute We
appreciate your support and enthusiasm for our program Thank you for your participation We

wish you well in your professional activities as a certified Judge.

We look forward to your involvement at future ISI events.

Pattt Feeney, Chair
ISIA Judges Certification Program
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